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POWERS TO AGNESS HIGHWAY NEWSLETTER 
Progress Report 

 
Western Federal Lands Highway Division and Tidewater Contractors have started the 2012 
construction season.  This will be the second year of the two year Powers to Agness Highway 
project.  

 
Excavation of the Reinforced Soil Slope Wall. 

 
Tidewater Contractors resumed work this week with the excavation of the reinforced soil slope 
(RSS) wall that begins within the first mile of the project.  
  

Construction Scheduled for the week beginning on May 27, 2012 
 

Tidewater has indicated they will not work on Monday May 28th to observe the Memorial Day 
Holiday.  Work on the reinforced soil slope wall will start again on Tuesday and should be 
completed Thursday or Friday of this week depending upon the weather. 

 
Traffic Information 

 
Expect 20 minute delays with the one lane road closure for the construction of the RSS Wall.   
The one lane closure will be regulated with temporary traffic signals when they are not working 
on the wall and be controlled with flaggers and a pilot car when they are working on the wall. 
    All newsletters can be accessed at http://www.wfl.fhwa.dot.gov/projects/powers_agness 
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Project Manager 
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